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            15th October, 2003 

Office Superintendent (Health)

Deptt. of Health & Family Welfare

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

A-Wing, 9th Floor,

Delhi Secretariat

I.P. Estate

New Delhi – 110 002

Subject : Complaint of Shri Rakesh Suri against Dr. Lalit Mehra and Max Hospital, Pitampura.

Ref. No.  :  F.14/20/Misc./2003/H&FW/2661 dated 4th August, 2003.

The Delhi Medical Council examined the complaint of Shri Rakesh Suri against Dr. Lalit Mehra and Max Hospital, Pitampura and found that Shri Rakesh Suri was admitted at Max Hospital on 16.5.2003 under registration No. 079605 with a diagnosis of acute anxiety disorder and he was discharged on 18.5.2003.  The complainant was treated for his ailment in accordance with accepted practice in such cases.  The Medical Superintendent, Max Hospital has admitted in his reply that there was a small amount of blood loss due to leakage from the IV infusion line, which was addressed by the hospital staff within a reasonable time.  

In view of the above, it is concluded that there was no medical negligence on the part of Dr. Lalit Mehra or Max Hospital.  

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Registrar & Secretary

Copy to : 

1) Dr. Lalit Mehra, Max Healthcare, HB Twin Towers, Near IV Tower, Pitampura, Wazirpur District Centre, Delhi – 110 034.

2) Medical Superintendent, Max Healthcare, HB Twin Towers, Near IV Tower, Pitampura, Wazirpur District Centre, Delhi – 110 034.

3) Shri Rakesh Suri, C/o. Britania India Ltd., 33, Lawrence Road, Keshav Puram, Delhi - 35 

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Registrar & Secretary

